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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week and very warm week in school. It was lovely to see how well the children competed on Sports Day. We have yet to run the mini marathon due to the hot weather conditions so we will announce the House Winners next week after this final event has been run.
Flag Football
Last Friday Years Five and Six children were competing in the flag football tournament. They thoroughly enjoyed this new event and came back to school with certificates which will be presented in our Friday Service. There are also some lovely team shirts which have been donated for future teams to use. Great.
Class Updates
Nursery and Reception children have been reading the story Beegu  this week and are creating their own aliens.
Year One and Two have begun their own planet fact files.
Years Three and Four are busy designing and making their papier mache planets.
Years Five and Six have been working hard to improve their problem solving skills in a range of situations.
Sports Day
Sports Day took place on Wednesday 14th June. It was lovely to see so many people supporting the children in their various races on such a warm day. Thank you to everyone who helped to tidy away the chairs at the end of the event. This help is much appreciated. 
School Council Nurture Blanket.

Thank you to everyone who has knitted and donated squares for our nurture blanket. It is developing well and the Year Five and Six children are really developing their knitting skills. Any more donations of knitted squares will be gratefully received. Diolch!
Jump Up Day
This will take place on Wednesday 5th July. New Nursery will be invited into school for an afternoon session and parents/carers will be invited to a meeting after school. All children will visit their new classes and parents/carers of current Year 2 and 3, will have the opportunity to attend an information meeting. Children who are in Reception in September, will be invited into school for lunch on that day. 
Attendance
Reception: 100%
Class One: 100%
Class Two: 95.3%
Class Three: 93.8%
Whole School Attendance: 96.3%
 Criw Cymraeg Update
Well done to the Criw Cymraeg who continue to promote the  Welsh language  around our school.
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Pa mis yw eich penblwydd?
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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